
Bainbridge Township Trustees are seeking a Bainbridge resident to serve on the 
Auburn Bainbridge Recreation Board (ABRB,) the entity that governs Kenston 
Community Education.  
 
Bainbridge has three representatives on the board as does Auburn Township and the 
Kenston School District. The volunteer representatives meet monthly and make 
decisions regarding Kenston Community Education operations. Bainbridge 
Township’s representatives also alternate in giving reports to the trustees at their 
regular trustee meetings. 
 
Bainbridge currently has a vacancy on the board, for the balance of an unexpired 3-
year term that ends June 30, 2022. Trustees invite residents to submit letters of 
interest in a seat on the board. Those interested in the position can submit a letter of 
interest to Fiscal Officer Janice Sugarman at jsugarman@bainbridgetwp.com. 
Deadline for submission is September 28, 2021. 


